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To:   Kathy Glennan, Chair, RDA Steering Committee 

CC:  Renate Behrens, RSC Chair-Elect 
Linda Barnhart, RSC Secretary 
Anne Welsh, RSC Secretary-Elect 
 

From:  Robert L. Maxwell, NARDAC representative to RDA Steering Committee 

Subject:            Formal response to RSC/RSCSecretary/2022/3 - Proposal to adjust instructions in 

four “restriction on” elements in Manifestation and Item 
 

 

Recommendation 1:  

NARDAC supports this recommendation. 

 

Recommendation 2:   

In the revision of Manifestation: restriction on use of manifestation, the option present in the 
current version of RDA under Recording an unstructured description, has, inadvertently?, been 
deleted (see page 10 of RSC/Secretary/2022/3): 
 

OPTION 

Record as much detail as possible, including the nature and duration of the restriction. 
 

Otherwise, NARDAC supports this recommendation. 

 

Recommendation 3:   

NARDAC supports this recommendation. 

 

Recommendation 4:  

NARDAC supports this recommendation. 

 

Recommendation 5:  
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NARDAC supports this recommendation. 

 

Recommendation 6:  

NARDAC supports this recommendation. 

 


